
Mr. Craig Fleming and Family  

5 Woodridge Rd  

Millbury MA 01527 

 

March 30, 2019  

 

Waquoit Bay Yacht Club Incorporated  

New Member Committee 

PO Box 3434 

Waquoit MA 02536  

 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing you in regards to our application as new members. It is my wish and my families wish to 

become members of WBYC because we are frequent visitors to Waquoit Bay and summer residents of 

East Falmouth. I have boated on the bay and camped on Washburn Island since the 1980s and have a 

keen sense of respect for Waquoit Bay and the oceans in general. As an experienced boater and 

fisherman it is logical and overdue that I become active in a family oriented yacht club. WBYC is my first 

choice because I have admired it for years. 

My son Dylan was born in Falmouth and spent many of his first 10 summers in and around Waquoit Bay. 

Dylan has successfully completed some sailing camps and wishes to pursue sailing, which we hope will 

evolve to collegiate level competition. We reside in Millbury MA and have so since 2008 when we sold 

our home in East Falmouth. I work for an industrial equipment distributor in Hopkinton MA and my wife 

Amy works for the Town of Millbury. We hope that being active in the club will help preserve the club 

for future generations and that it will keep us connected to a place we all love to visit. 

A few things about us that would benefit the club. I have a degree in nautical science and in the past 

worked on ocean going merchant vessels. I have transited the North and South Atlantic, Pacific, Indian, 

Mediterranean oceans and sea. I have worked on tug boats performing ship assist and dry bulk cargo 

transportation on the Eastern seaboard. I believe my education and training adds some depth of 

knowledge in the club that may be useful. Dylan is a very ambitious 11 year old honor student. Dylan 

very much enjoys boating, fishing and working around the docks. Dylan has already expressed interest in 

becoming a club and dock caretaker in the future. My wife Amy has a degree in computer science and 

would like to help out with administrative details as well as event planning and youth activities. 

 

Please consider us for membership, and let us know if you need additional information. We look forward 

to meeting you and eventually becoming members. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Craig Fleming and family  

 

 

  


